
  

To:  All Medicare IPAs  

From: IEHP – Delegation Oversight  

Date:  March 11, 2025 

Subject: Updated MA_09A - Access Standards  

   

We recently revised our policy MA_09A - Access Standards. 

 

Each year, IEHP evaluates the network’s compliance with Appointment Availability standards for Primary 

Care Providers (PCPs), high volume Specialists, Behavioral Health, and Ancillary Providers. This assessment 

utilizes the Department of Managed Health Care (DMHC) and Provider Appointment Availability Survey 

(PAAS) Methodology.  

 

In the past, Corrective Action Plans (CAPs) were not issued to delegates for identified deficiencies. 

However, effective January 2025, CAPs will now be issued for any deficiencies found in the delegates’ 

network.   

 

For more details, please refer to the update under the Monitoring and Corrective Action Plan Process section 

of policy MA_09A – Access Standards 

 

New:  

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Juan Ortega, IEHP Delegation Oversight Director at 

Ortega-J2@iehp.org 

 

All IEHP communications can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and Updates > Notices 
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